

August 21, 2025

«NAME»
OR CURRENT PROPERTY OWNER
«FULL_ADDRESS»
«CITY», «STATE» «ZIP»

TED2

New Sidewalk Construction - Property Owner Survey Results

«NAME»:

As outlined in the July 16 letter, the City has identified your block as a candidate for new sidewalk installation through the Annual New Sidewalk Program. Surveys were distributed to all property owners adjacent to a gap segment to determine the level of support for new sidewalk installation.

The supermajority (two-thirds) of responses received for your block were not opposed to the installation of new sidewalk, therefore this gap segment is still a candidate for near-term construction.

The Transportation Advisory Board (TAB) will be reviewing all proposed new sidewalk segments on Thursday, September 4, 2025 at 7:00pm in the City Council Chambers at 400 S. Eagle Street. The proposed program will be posted by August 29, 2025 at https://naperville.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. You are invited to attend this meeting to provide additional property owner input on the sidewalk gap under consideration. If you cannot attend the meeting, you can submit a public comment at https://www.naperville.il.us/bc-comment.

Locations with the most property owner support will receive priority in the construction timeline. Final location selection is dependent on TAB and City Council approval. Final approved locations will be installed in the summer/fall of either 2026 or 2027.

Sincerely,

Lisa Weesner, P.E. Civil Engineer Transportation, Engineering, & Development Dept.